
Union County Educational Services Commission 

COVID-19 Technology Survey 

2023-2024 School Year 

 

 

 

 

 

August 1, 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

Union County Educational Services Commission is committed to ensuring fair and equitable access to instruction 

for all students enrolled in district schools and programs.  

We ask that you complete the following survey regarding your child's access to high-speed internet service 

and a compatible internet-enabled device within your home: 

 My child HAS access to a reliable high-speed internet connection at home. 

 My child DOES NOT HAVE access to a reliable high-speed internet connection at home. 

 My child HAS access to an internet-enabled device (desktop, laptop or tablet computer) at home. 

 My child DOES NOT HAVE access to an internet-enabled device (desktop, laptop or tablet computer). 

 

You will be contacted by a school representative for assistance in the event that your child is required to participate 

in hybrid or full-time remote learning and does not have a reliable internet connection or internet-enabled device.  
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